City of Venice
Florida

“City on the Gulf”

In appreciation to. . .

Verna Silk

On behalf of the Mayor, City Council, and Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board of the City of Venice, we hereby
offer our sincere appreciation and gratitude for your
outstanding community service and valuable contributions

as a board member on the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board since 2002.

We are truly grateful for your service to the City of
Venice over the past 14 years and your hard work and
participation will be greatly missed on the Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board.

Thank you.

WITNESS my hand and the official seal of the
City of Venice this 27th day of September, 2016.
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W. Hoiic, Mayor




